Heather Leveille

From: Heather Leveille

Sent: September-02-16 1:32 PM

To: Heather Leveille

Subject: Whiskers Weekly: September 2, 2016

‘Pot of Gold’ News: Rainbow Creek Staff

Principal — Mrs. Dawn Rife

Assistant Principal — Mrs. Annette Poffenroth

Kindergarten Teachers — Mrs. Robyn Napier, Mrs. Sheila Robinson

Grade 1 Teachers — Miss Amy Abday, Mrs. Ashley Reynolds, Mrs. Sheri Sommerfeld, Miss Mary Vo
Grade 2 Teachers — Miss Trista Bezjack, Ms. Claire Collyer, Mrs. Caylee Dahl, Mrs. Jennifer Miller
Grade 3 Teachers — Mrs. Jill Carrier, Mrs. Janice Cook, Mrs. Colleen Gillard, Ms. Tara Hrysak

Grade 4 Teachers — Mr. Kris Hartley, Mr. Josh Pate, Ms. Alana Thomson

Grade 5 Teachers — Mrs. Lauren Bridgewater, Ms. Colleen Nielsen, Mrs. Linda Zaharia

Music Teacher — Mrs. Stacy Werner

Learning Support Teachers — Ms. Darcey Campbell, Mrs. Jill Lloyd, Mrs. Meghan Flynn

Learning Commons Facilitator — Mrs. Stephanie Chalmers

Secretaries — Mrs. Heather Leveille, Ms. Kay Mackey

Child Development Advisor — Ms. Kim Smith

Educational Assistants — Mrs. Mayra Amaya, Mrs. Cherise Billard, Mrs. Trish Bissett-Kress, Mrs. Elaine Eissfeldt, Mrs.
Sherry Keister, Mrs. Joan Lister, Mrs. Sheri Merkosky, Mrs. Rodely Robles

Caretaking — Mr. Aqui Cezar, Mr. Bryan Kube, Stacey Balko

Staff Parking Lot
Please be advised that the staff parking lot is not a pick-up/drop-off spot at any time of the day.

School Fees

Invoices for school fees will be sent home shortly in your child’s agenda. You can pay online via echeck or credit card
at: https://rockyview.schoolcashonline.com. If you have not yet set up an account you can find your child’s
PowerSchool number on the bright pink sticker at the front of his/her agenda or listed as Student ID under the barcode
on the invoice. Fee waivers are available to those who qualify. If you need more information please contact Ms.
Mackey at 403-273-8129. School fees are due on October 31, 2016.

Student Entry Doors

As they arrive at school, students are expected to come into the building via their grade door. Please note that the
doors open at 8:12 AM each morning and early drop-off is strongly discouraged as there is no supervision outside.
Students should not be using the playground equipment before school. If children do arrive prior to 8:12 AM, they are
asked to wait outside near their door unless special arrangements have been made with their teacher or administration.

Dogs on School Grounds

While we appreciate that walking to the school with your dog is great exercise for both you and your pet, we do have
some children who are very afraid of animals. We would ask that should you choose to bring your pet along while
dropping off or picking up your children that you stay back from the doors. We would also appreciate that you clean up
after your pets!



Follow Us on Twitter

Our new Twitter handle is @RCESchool — please follow us for news and updates.

Hot Lunch Volunteers Needed

Our school's main fundraiser is the weekly Hot Lunch program. This program requires volunteers to successfully run. If
you are able to volunteer during the lunch hour on 1, 2, 3, or 4 Thursdays a week please contact our Hot Lunch
Coordinator, Amy, at deaseamy@gmail.com.

Regards,

Heather Leveille
Rainbow Creek Elementary School
403-273-8129



